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No. 12037/3812014-FTC
Government of India

Department of Personnel and Training
Training Division

Dated the 11th December 2014

To
1. The Chief Secretaries of all the State Governments/ UTs.

2. The Secretaries of all the Ministries/Departments of Government of India.

Sir/Madam,

In continuation of this Division's circular of even number dated 28th November 2014,this is to

inform that the last date of forwarding application forms under the DFFT Scheme in respect of

short-term training programmes of individual officers by the Nodal Officers has been extended

till 20th December 2014. The last date for applying for short-term training programmes by

individual officers will continue to be 15th December 2014.
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(Deepika Lohia Aran)
Deputy Secretary to the Govt of India
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